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July 29" , 2018

Dear Ruoyu Wang:

On behalf of the School of Information Science and Technology of ShanghaiTech, T wish
to express my sincere gratitude to you for serving as a volunteer staff member of

ShanghaiTech Symposium on Information Science and Technology 2018 (SSIST"2018).

SSIST is an international forum that features fundamental research developments and
groundbreaking technologies in the areas of electrical engineering, computer sciences,
and computational mathematics. Each year, the Symposium invites some of the most
renowned researchers in the world from both academia and industry to present their
latest research work and to discuss future research directions. The Symposium aims to
bring the state of the art research and industrial technologies to young faculty and

graduate students in China.

Thank you for your selfless work and service to our school. Please allow me to thank
you with the signed letter as a token of appreciation for your great efforts and

performance. Thank you so much.

Sincerely yours. \Q
Jingyi Yu 1,7/ ' . YL(,

Vice Dean of School of Information Science and Technology

ShanghaiTech University

www.shanghaitech.edu.cn
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